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School Closure due to inclement weather

Our policy is to try and stay open in snowy weather, but on occasion we may have to
operate with reduced staffing. However we recognise that school being open is
important, and will always endeavour to make provision.

The Headteacher will make a decision (when frost/snow fall is likely) as to whether to
close the school.

Should the school have to be closed please check:

1. Our own website www.gilesbrook.co.uk
2. Our Twitter news feed @GilesBrookSCH
3. Milton Keynes Council closures page

https://www.milton-keynes.gov.uk/closures
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